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WRITTEN QUESTION TO H.M. ATTORNEY GENERAL 
BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 20th NOVEMBER 2012 
 

Question 
 
Will H.M. Attorney General advise the Assembly whether or not the Crown Officers, or any 
States Departments or States Appointed Bodies, have been party to obtaining any injunctions of 
any type over the last three years, and if so, would he advise when, to whom and to what they 
related and the cost of these injunctions? 
 
 
 
Answer 
 
It is not clear to what extent, if at all, this question seeks information that is materially different to 
the answer provided by the Attorney General on 6th November 2012 in response to the Deputy’s 
earlier question in respect of injunctions.  
 
In so far as the question does seek additional information, it is assumed that the Deputy seeks 
only information that will not subvert any court order that might exist. Having regard to that 
understandable desire, the answer is as follows: 
 
The Solicitor General is seeking an injunction to prevent a convicted defendant from contacting a 
member of the jury. The proceedings are ongoing.  
 
 


